Monday, October 29, 2012
MCCS WEBSITE
The MCCS website has been updated and organized, and includes current information about the bus
schedule, the hot lunch program and more.
[t also includes the agenda and minutes for the ICP board meetings and the PTO meetings, go to
http://muddycreekcharterschool.org

Alerts:

All School Meeting: Every Wednesday at 8:30am, parents welcome

Bus: The bus driver asked that we not send any children onto the bus with glass of any type.
Child care during conferences: Thursday, Nov. 1st, 8-4pm

October Agenda
Day's Class Field Trip October 30th, LaSells Center for a Symphony 12:30-2:30
No School October 31-November 2, Grading and Conferences

November Agenda

Dine Out For MCCS "Cloud and Kelly's Public House" Nov. 5th 4-9pm

Cloud will donate 10% of sales to Muddy Creek

PTO Meeting November 6t at 8:30am

Board Meeting November 8th, 7:00pm

Shop to Benefit Muddy Creek “Toy Factory” November 10tk

10% of sales that night from 6 to 8pm will be given to Muddy Creek. Coffee and cookies are provided.
No School November 12, Holiday

Kindergarten Field Trip Benton Co. Fairgrounds, Nov 13th, 9-10:30am

No School November 19-23, Thanksgiving Break

December Agenda
Harvest Festival Saturday, December 1st, 6pm, in the gym

Bus

Morning Pick-up times:

7:49 am - Philomath Library

7:58am - Adams/Westland

8:08am - Lincoln Elementary School

Afternoon Drop-off Route (Bus 160)

3:03 pm — Bus departs from Muddy Creek Charter School

3:19 pm — Lincoln Elementary School

3:28 pm — Adams/Westland

3:42 pm — Philomath Community Library

Coordinator, Melissa Harris, honeybharris@gmail.com, 541.929.6713

Farm Table on Fridays

The Farm Table is offered every Friday from 3-3:30. MCCS families are invited to donate extra garden
produce, baked goods and other home grown/harvested goods. The proceeds go directly to the PTO to
help fund the MCCS Hot Lunch Program. Please bring your edible donations to Betty at the front office
by 2:45pm on Fridays. A volunteer will be present to handle the sale of donated items.

If you would like to sell any produce or homemade goods and wish to keep some of the profit, you will
need to be present to sell your items. Because the Farm Table is a fundraiser for the MCCS PTO, we ask



that you donate approximately 10% of your earnings.

Hot Lunch Program *See website

Just a reminder that parents can pay for hot lunch any morning and can do so in the office. Volunteers
for hot lunch needed. There are sign ups in the hall or if you want to contact me. My e-mail is
betsyjd@yahoo.com.

ICP Board Information

Please go to the MCCS site at http://muddycreekcharterschool.org/ under “About Us” to see the agenda
for an upcoming meeting and/or the minutes of any previous meetings of the MCCS ICP Board. Families
can comment on agenda topics by email, if they just cannot make it to a board meeting. Please comment
at board@muddycreekcharterschool.org All are welcome to attend.

Movin' Muskrats

We had two third grade Muskrats hit their first 5 mile mark - Skyla B. and Alder A. Congrats also to 5th
grader Trevin D. for completing 10 miles on the track! No Movin' Muskrats this short week. See you out
on the track in November.

Muddy Creek Consignment with PTO

Great News! Muddy Creek Charter School is now contracted as a non-profit consignor with The Arc of
Benton County. Please donate your gently used items to help the fundraising effort for our school.
Acceptable items include house wares, decor, collectibles, craft and office supplies, clothing, electronics
and more. All items must be in clean and working-as-intended condition. We are requesting donations
now and continually throughout the year. We would especially like to get some donations before the
Corvallis Arc has its October 11th sidewalk sale. Please contact Leann Eagles-Smith at

lIceagles smith@yahoo.com for further details and donation drop off or pick up plans. Thank you!

Picture Day

Re-Takes November 7th, 2012

PTO

President Mary Gunn

Vice President Felicity Geiger

Secretary Heather Davis

Tresurer Elisa Fairbanks

Dine-Out Coordinator Michelle Waddell
Garden Committee Angela Baker
Volunteer Coordinator Kristina Rosenbaum
SCRIP Carla Callahan

SCRIP

Place a new Scrip order and be entered into a drawing for a $25 gift card! Any "new-to-scrip”
family placing an order between September 5th (first day of school) and December 13th (last order
before holiday break) will be entered into a drawing to win a $25 gift card. This will be just in time for
your holiday gift-giving! Winner will be determined by a random draw and will have a choice of a group
of cards on hand. Contest is for orders placed with an order form or for ScripNow! orders online (not
on-hand purchases). So pick up an order form, which includes all of our local merchants, or go

to https://www.glscrip.com/shop/ for a full list of the national merchants, to shop and place an order!
Contact Carla atcdcallahanz@gmail.com or inquire at the scrip table with any questions. Good luck!




Thank you

Regina and Trevor Ochocki for updating the Macintosh in Mr. Day's class.

Wish List

Rags; old towels and hand towels, Dryer,
Microphone and set up of a donated PA system,

Vacuum,

Coin sorter,

Paper/file folders,

Coffee carafe (for events).



